
Bulletin for 
 

Nov. 29, 2020 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

 

Dec. 20             Men’s Business Meeting  
   

Dec. 25             Christmas Eve  
 

Dec. 25             Christmas Day 
 

Dec. 31             New Year’s Eve 
 

Jan. 01   2021  New Year’s Day 
 

Jan. 17             Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Jan. 18             Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 

Darlene Reed requests prayers for breathing issues. 
 

Bill Flanagan  He was admitted to the V.A. Hospital Tuesday morning suffering with mild pneumonia and dealing with heart issues. 
 

Sonny Stine  He remains hospitalized undergoing tests to determine the cause of his weakness and also diagnosed with pneumonia. 
 

Bob Ammerman (Amherst congregation)   He recently had a heart attack.  Let’s keep him and his wife Denise in our prayers. 
 

Don Hipwell (Fenwick congregation, Canada)   Let’s keep him and his wife Virginia in our prayers. 
 

Mary Lou, Anna Brink’s sister, had a double knee replacement Nov. 18.  Things went well. 
 

Steve Alvarez  (lives in Arizona & son of Louella Hopkins’ friend Diane) has pancreatic cancer and is in a coma. 
 

Diane,  a friend of Louella Hopkins, had stomach surgery Nov. 19. 
 

Laval Baptiste (Louella Hopkins’ oldest brother) Louella requests prayers for him as he is dealing with mobility issues and has  
fallen several times.  
 

Sophia, Frank Marsden’s great granddaughter, is dealing with Crohn’s disease. 
 

Bev McArthur’s co-worker’s 21 year old son has stage four non-Hodgkin’s lymphoma. 
 

Doug Mellott (Diane Mellott’s son)   Word was received Nov. 17 he was admitted to the hospital with chest pain. 
He had a stent inserted Nov. 18 at Buffalo General. 
 

Jewel Klausner (mother in law of Wayne & Sherry’s son)  Word was received Nov. 17 she was in the hospital undergoing surgery 
for what was thought to be an appendectomy but they also removed a mass from her large intestines that may possibly be cancerous.  
Biopsy results are not in yet.   
 

Emily Sestack, Sherry Carter’s cousin in DE is dealing with health issues. 
 

Cyndi Lewis,  and Steve,  friends of Maria Swindlehurst, have both had a recurrence of cancer. 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Thank You 

Thank you to everyone who helped to make our Thanksgiving 

basket program a success again this year.      Heather Bennett 



Camp Agape 

 

Dear Camp Agape family, 

 

Just a quick reminder that you can help support Camp Agape at no cost to yourself.  Simply start your Amazon shopping at  

smile.amazon.com/ch/16-1281702  instead of  www.amazon.com.  The pricing and service that you will receive are identical  

to the regular site, but a percentage of the price of everything you buy goes to Camp Agape (via Christian Youth Enterprises, Inc., 

the sponsoring organization of Camp Agape). 

If you prefer, you can find a link on the Camp Agape website www.camp-agape.com to go to the above location. 

Please share this information with others that you know that might want to support the camp. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Thanks,    

Bob Ammermon 

138 Liston St.   Buffalo, NY  14223    716 864-8337     www.camp-agape.com      info@camp-agape.com 

Weekly Budget Amt.          $1,843  

Contribution Last Sunday           $960 

Attendance Last Sunday               38   

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted on the board in the back. 

Dec. Birthdays 
 

02  Laura Lehning 
05  Dennis Reed  
17  Carol Jones 
25  Kyra Kyle 

Dec. Anniversaries 
 

None for Dec. 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=2G90H5KCIP85S&K=37MHWC8LNXYSC&M=urn:rtn:msg:20200916150255b4577a108f094c749321e49db000p0na&R=33Q8NUQV5VRGQ&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2FSMILE.AMAZON.COM%2Fch%2F16-1281702&H=WGEXBLHNNXLO5AUOEQYZ45TKK6QA
http://www.camp-agape.com/
http://www.camp-agape.com/

